
Dear Families, 
The following items are on each 2nd Grade teacher’s supply list for 

next year. They may have a few additional items for you to pick up in the 
fall but please feel free to gather these as they go on sale throughout the 
coming months. Have a wonderful summer, we look forward to seeing you 
in September! 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
2 packs of pencils  
2 spiral notebooks 
2 boxes of Tissues  

4-6 glue sticks  
1 pack of large pink erasers  

1 pack of 24 Crayons  
1 pack of highlighters, any size  

2 folders  
1 pack of Expo markers 

Sticky Notes 
Clorox Wipes 


